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Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board’s Parent Involvement Committee (PIC) is currently welcoming applications for the 2015-2016 school year.
PIC is a great way for parents to become more involved with – and help shape – education in Hamilton. Parents can become part of a dedicated team that meets monthly to help every student achieve their full potential.
Some of the most important roles of PIC members include providing advice and feedback to HWDSB from a parent perspective; championing and demonstrating a commitment to parental engagement; contributing to productive meetings and participating in sub-committee work; and much more.
PIC members must meet criteria including:
· Be a parent or guardian of a student enrolled in HWDSB
· Selected to ensure broad representation and diversity across the district 
· Committed to a two-year term 
· Ability to attend monthly meetings (Second Tuesday of each month) 
· Demonstrated commitment to school and community involvement 
Applications are due online by Friday, May 15, 2015.
To learn more about the application process and to apply, please visit the PIC registration website at http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/pic/join/.
